#18-0289	E
St21202	
	LTI
D, Chief of Fire Departmen	of
	ive Department

CITY of BALTIMORE





TO

The Honorable Bernard C. Young, President And All Members of the Baltimore City Council City Hall, Room 408

DATE:

October 9, 2018

For the purpose of repealing the existing Development Plan for the Mt. Vernon Mill Planned Unit Development; approving a new Development Plan for the Mt. Vernon Mill Planned Unit Development; and providing for a special effective date.

The Fire Department does not object to City Council Bill 18-0289 provided that all applicable sections of the Fire and Building codes are adhered. This may include a requirement for plans to be submitted to the Fire Department, site review meeting, an annual Fire Inspection, permit, automatic sprinkler system, and Fire Alarm system.

28-1418-5017 1400-10-53